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HOUSING SITE UNDER PP 615
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Hermie Latoza <herminiolatosa@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 27, 2023 at 10:18 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

SIR/MADAM:

Greetings!

We are forwarding herewith the scanned copy of the Letter dated November 07, 2022 from Land Management Bureau
(LMB) addressed to the Regional Executive Director of DENR Region-IVB MIMAROPA requesting for the lacking
documents relative to our request for the benefit of the actual occupants of the said Housing Site.  Thus, we are again
requesting your good office to please expedite the submission of the documents needed by the LMB for the subsequent
issuance of the Special Patent which we have long been awaiting.  The residents of the project site are contemplating to
report this matter to the Anti Red Tape Authority (ARTA) due to the undue delay regarding the release of the above-
mentioned document.

We are trusting for your continuous support and shared vision of providing our homeless and marginal countrymen a
decent and legitimate housing projects.  Thank you and more power!

Cordially yours,

MR. HERMINIO B LATOZA
Estate Supervisor B
NHA Region IV
MIMAROPA District Office
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